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CFTC Proposal

To whom it may concern,

I believe that by changing the 100:1 leverage in the forex market to 10:1 leverage is a very bad idea. It would
mean I no longer will be able to trade the currency market. Also you would be holding down the people who are
trying to make it in the world today. Please do not let this happen. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Danny Lee Friedrich
friedrichcrane@gmail.com
Sent on the Sprint® Now Network from my BlackBerry®


